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Carcoar Community News 
Carcoar Public School 

                             Thursday, 15 September, 2011 

 

Icely Street, Carcoar NSW 2791   T 6367 3032   F 6367 3062  E carcoar-p.School@det.nsw.edu.au 

Issue 9 – Term 3 – Week 9 

Proud member of the Heritage 
Country Schools 

 

Dear Parents 
 

The children went to Uralba today to 
sing for the residents.  The 
outing was enjoyed by 
everyone and we are looking 
forward to our next visit. 
 

 The P&C would like to thank everyone that helped 
out with our Fathers’ Day Raffle.  First prize was 
won by Jacynda Winters (Teoni’s sister), who took 
home $200 worth of vouchers from Hill & Crofts, 
Newman’s Service Centre, Blayney Sports Store, 
Miskell’s Bi-Rite Electrical, Blayney Post Office and 
Matt’s Hybrid Carwash, Bathurst. Second prize 
went to Helen Hodder.  She will be spending her 
$80 worth of vouchers at Blayney Newsagency, Hill 
& Crofts, Newman’s Service Centre and Matt’s 
Hybrid Carwash, Bathurst.  Gillian Coleman (Abby’s 
aunty) took home third prize which was valued at 
$55 and was kindly donated by Blayney Hi Grade 
Meats, Newman’s Service Centre and Matt’s 
Hybrid Carwash, Bathurst.  Fourth prize was won 
by Richard Phillips (Bailey’s Pop) who won a 
carwash voucher from Matt’s Hybrid Carwash, 
Bathurst.  Colleen Howarth was a very worthy fifth 
prize winner and we hope she enjoyed her 
chocolates. 
 

We will have a busy week next week with NAIDOC 
Day at Mandurama on Thursday, 22 September.  
We will need some help with transport and 
attached is a note with more details.  Next Friday, 
which is the last day of term, we will have our 
annual Gala Sports Day at King George Oval in 
Blayney.  This is a great day where the children do 
skills activities associated with four sports – cricket, 

league, netball and soccer.  The weather forecast is 
looking promising so it should be a good day. 
 

We are looking at getting some school chooks so if 
anyone has any building materials that they want 
to get rid of, we would be very pleased to hear 
about it.  Donations are always greatly appreciated. 
 
There is a number of catering jobs coming up with 
the first being this Friday.  A note has been sent 
home requesting help so if you haven’t seen it, 
check your children’s bag. 
 
There will be a P&C meeting this Thursday at 
3.00pm.  This will be to elect a Treasurer for the 
rest of the year and to discuss the catering. 

  
There will be no Active After School Sport next 
Wednesday.  Playgroup will be on this Friday. 

 

 
Don’t forget to keep those mobile 
phones rolling in!! 
 
 

Chris Smith and Staff 
 

 
Calendar – Term 3, 2011 

Coming Events 

16
th

 September Playgroup 

22
nd

 September NAIDOC Day – Mandurama  

23
rd

 September Gala Sports Day 

 Last day Term 3 

School resumes Monday, 10 October. 

 

Thursday, 1 September, 2011 


